
Grade #1  Newsletter - February in Review
Introduction

We talked about all the fun 
things we did during winter 
break and continued 
working on our Going 
Places project.

Mathematics

We looked at how many 
sides and vertices 2D 
shapes have. We reviewed 
our knowledge by finding 
objects in the classroom 
that resembled 2D shapes.

Science

Students investigated the 
properties of different 
materials and why they are 
used for specific purposes. 
We discussed how strength, 
flexibility, and durability 
affect material choices in 
construction.

Language Arts 

We started learning about 
Animals & Plants and how 
living things are connected 
and can help each other. 
We also started our first 
novel study - Nate the 
Great!

Social Studies
We talked about ‘My 
Friends and Me’. We 
discussed all the interests 
we have in common, our 
differences but also; the 
things we like to do 
together!

Art

We painted pictures in the 
style of Georgia O’Keeffe. 
We also started to study our 
next artist - Etel Adnan!

Pictures, pictures, pictures!

Important Dates:

10th March - ‘Observe with 
a New Perspective (Class 
Project in groups)
20th March - Spelling Bee 
(Class round)
27th March - Spelling Bee 
(Finals)


